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Buffalo Trail 
Public Schools is 

committed to maximiz-
ing student learning, in a 
safe and caring environ-
ment, supported by a  
highly effective team. 

   

  
 

   

 

  

MEETING  DATES :  
 
 

NEXT  B OARD  
MEETING    

 

 

A PRIL  21 ,  2021  
 

ALL  MEETINGS  
HAVE  MOVED  TO  

VIRTUAL  
SETTINGS  AT  

THIS  TIME  
   

A  LIVESTREAM  
LINK  CAN  BE  

FOUND  ON  THE  
B OARD  A GENDA  

PAGE  
  
  

Communication Strategy: 
 
At the March meeting the Board passed the following motions; 
• To approve the amalgamation of bus routes in the Innisfree area effective 

the 2021-2022 school year. 
• To approve the amalgamation of bus routes in the Marwayne area effective 

the 2021-2022 school year.   
• To accept the joint use library agreement to be implemented by all private 

library boards for the term 2021-2026. 
• To appoint Nadeem Altaf as the Secretary-Treasurer of Buffalo Trail Public 

Schools effective April 1, 2021. 
• To postpone any decision regarding the Alternate Learning Centre until after 

the March 31, 2021 budget information from Alberta Education. 
• To close the Clandonald School effective June 30, 2021.   

 
  

 
 
 
 

  
 

  
  

 
 
 

Mission: 

  The Board  was pleased to hear that Alberta Education met to discuss the BTPS 
2020-2021 Education Plan and 2019-2020 Annual Education Results Report with 
the Superintendent and the plan is aligned with all requirements of the department 
and focused on continuous improvement for the school authority. 

 The County of Vermilion River has invited the Board to meet to discuss fu-
ture plans for BTPS Schools.  Trustee representatives and the Superintendent 
will attend. 

 The Board sends its condolences to the Board of Trustees of STAR Catholic 
School Division for the tragic loss of their student at Christ the King School. 

 

OTHER NEWS 

The 9th Annual BTPS                  
Superintendent’s Public 
Speaking Competition                                  
will be held virtually on        

Wednesday                      
April 28th, 2021 


